
Fall 2020 AUP Update



During your department discussions of the 
SLO assessments conducted during the last 

academic year, did you notice any trends 
that can impact this unit planning update?



Academic Affairs

For many departments 
there are renewed efforts 
to set, revisit, and assess 

SLOs

Some departments have 
not had consistent SLO 
assessment in the past 
and are addressing this

A few departments are on 
track to assess this 

semester

A few departments either 
did not respond or had no 

trends to note

A few departments 
expressed concern about 

budget cuts or low 
enrollments impacting 

SLOs and SLO assessment



Administrative 
Services

• Only one department responded
• Not enough data to observe 

trends for this area



Student Services

Concerns about decreased participation in programs due to virtual environment 
and/or the steady declines in enrollment we’ve been observing for the past few 
years.

Some departments reported that they appreciate the shift to using more virtual 
tools to track student engagement while others expressed still needing the tech 
support necessary to serve students virtually.

A couple of departments reported needing to update their SSOs


